February 11, 2021 — Special Council Meeting

A special council meeting of the Chapman City Council was held on Friday, February 11, 2022,
at City Hall at 5:30 pm. Mayor Howard Battishill was present. Council members present were
Christy Loy, Mary Monasmith, Tim Jury, and Rick Johnson. Also in attendance were City
Administrator Mark Campbell, City Attorney John Purvis, and City Clerk Bill Flanery.

#2 Executive Session Pursuant to the Non-Elected Personnel Exception, K.S.A. 75-
4319(b)(1)

Motion by Johnson to recess the council into executive session to discuss non-elected personnel
pursuant to the non-elected personnel matter exception, K.S.A. 75-4319(b)(1). The executive
session will include Council, Mayor, City Attorney, and City Clerk, 2" by Jury, vote: yes,
unanimous (4-0). Motion carried. The open meeting will resume in the city council chambers at
5:47 p.m.

The open meeting resumed at 5:47 p.m. All personnel present prior to the executive session
were once again present.

Motion by Johnson to sever the City’s contract with City Administrator, Mark Campbell,
effective immediately, 2nd by Jury, vote: yes, unanimous (4-0). Motion carried.

Mark Campbell will receive severance pay in accordance with his contract. The termination is
based on the city no longer needing Mark’s services.

The Mayor thanked Mark Campbell for the work he had done for the city.
#3 Adjournment

Motion by Loy to adjourn, 2" by Johnson, vote: yes, unanimous (4-0). Motion carried.



